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The purpose of this committee is to 1) research and curate the vast funding
opportunities available and 2) to make the granting process as cohesive as
possible.

1) We continue to research and chart on-going and new funding avenues.

2) We have had several meetings/discussions with Trillium, and Canadian
Heritage — all of which have been and will be important in this project.

3) We are building a database of previously submitted applications to simplify
the granting process.

4) Beth Kipping and Maryssa Danilko received Grant Writing training from Jim
Blake at Haliburton County Development Corporation

5) The main purpose is to be as prepared as possible if a large funding
opportunity is presented.

Respectfully Submitted

Tammy Rea
Director: Haliburton Highlands Arts Centre Foundation



